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Media Release 
July 31, 2025  

Back-to-School Vaccines Available at Portage County Health District 

Ravenna, OH – As families across Portage County prepare for the upcoming school year, the Portage County 
Health District (PCHD) is encouraging parents and guardians to review their children’s immunization records 
and ensure they are up-to-date with Ohio’s required school vaccinations. 

To support a healthy and safe start to the academic year, PCHD offers back-to-school immunization clinics 
every Wednesday from 8:30 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. at our office, located at 999 East Main Street, Ravenna, Ohio 
44266. These vaccinations are required for school attendance in Ohio and help protect children from 
preventable diseases as they return to classroom and group settings. 

“Vaccinations are a vital part of keeping our children, schools, and community safe,” said Rebecca Barreca, 
Director of Nursing Programs at the Portage County Health District. “We encourage parents to schedule their 
child’s appointment early to avoid any delays at the start of the school year.” 

Appointments are encouraged to ensure timely service. To schedule, please call 330-298-4490 

About the Portage County Health District 

The Portage County Health District is committed to promoting health, preventing disease, and protecting the 
well-being of those who live, work, and learn in Portage County through education, prevention programs, and 
strong community partnerships. Learn more at www.portagehealth.net. 
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